
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

 
1st June 2023 
 
Re: Year 13 Term 5 updates   
            
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As the current examination series draws to a close, I would like to share with you the following information on the 
leaving process for Year 13. 
 
Timetabled lessons/last day in school: 

Students will continue to follow a normal timetable until they are told they are able to finish their studies. 
This will be based upon their exam timetable and coursework submission. Students will be advised of their 
final day by the sixth form team. If students are completing later exams, drop-in revision sessions and one-to-
one support will be made available during the preceding school week and students informed of these.  
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Form: 
As part of the leaving process, all Year 13 students are required to complete a leavers’ form. This should be 
completed either on the day of their last exam or the next school day. A signature is required from each of your 
child’s teachers to confirm all work has been submitted and school resources have been returned. 
 
Year 13 Trip to Alton Towers: 
To celebrate the end of the summer exams we will be organising a Year 13 trip to Alton Towers. This will take 
place either the week commencing 26th June or 3rd July. A trip letter will be issued when the date has been 
finalised. 
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Hoodie: 
Year 13 are in the process of finalising the design of their graduation hoodie. Once confirmed, the hoodie can be 
purchased on Wisepay. 
 
Careers guidance and support: 
Students who have applied through UCAS must reply to their offers by 8th June. Failure to meet this deadline will 
result in all offers being automatically rejected. 
 
Throughout term 5, students can book a one-to-one careers meeting with either Mr Hallas (university 
applications) or Mrs Stevens (apprenticeship applications). This should be done at least 24 hours in advance to 
ensure adequate time can be set aside. 
 
Results Day  
Results Day for A-level examinations is Thursday 17th August 2023.  Further information will be sent home towards 
the end of term 5.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at andy.hallas@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr A Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
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